THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
INTERNAL ACCOUNTS OFFICE

754-321-0589 Nell Johnson, Director — FAX 754-321-0591

TO: The Parents of Broward County School Students

FROM: Nell Johnson
Director, Internal Accounts

SUBJECT:  Online School Payments

The Broward County School District has found faster and more efficient ways to accept
payments from parents/students.  Your child’s school will begin accepting online
payments for school sponsored activities such as Before and After School Child Care!!!
(Please contact the school’s Bookkeeper for the actual online payment acceptance start
date.)

Users of the online system must have a Student 1D number available before you begin.
(All students have been issued a unique Student ID number. If this number is not
available, please contact your school.)

To take advantage of the online payment option, please follow the instructions below:

Al) Avcess the esiore wobsite direetly at estore.browardschools.com or
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1) Click the online payment link on the schools website

2) At the District’s Estore, select vour school’s level (Elementary, Middle, High)

3) Select your child’s school

4) Select the activity that you want to pay online (If the activity does not appear
here, payments must be made at the school)

5) Follow the Estore screen prompts

6) Your child receives credit for activity payment

The Broward School District has become more innovative and, we appreciate feedback
received tfrom parents and students regarding this online school payment initiative.  You
will find the online payment option safe, simple. and convenient.

If you have questions or comments regarding online payments, please contact Nell
Johnson in the Internal Accounts Office at (754) 321-0589.



